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Last week, POBMS celebrated Unity Day as a 
reminder that they were united against 
bullying and united for kindness, acceptance 
and inclusion. In support of this day, students 
and staff were encouraged to wear ORANGE.  
All week, students participated in fun MAP 
activities and creating their chain of 
messages, leading up to Unity Day Project 
Connect. The Project Connect chain, which is made up of orange links with student 

messages of unity and kindness, is 
currently on display in the POBMS 
main lobby.  

Unity Day was part of The POBMS Health Education Department’s Red Ribbon Week.  
During this week all students are encouraged to sign the Drug–Free Pledge on a large 
RED bulletin board located near the health classrooms.  Additionally, during this week, 
POBMS students participated in activities that encouraged them to make new friends, 
work together to make good decisions, and to be comfortable with the decisions that 
they do make.  This week was fun and meaningful for both students and staff, because 
it had everyone working together to make positive steps on life’s journey. 


